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[[[ Name Removed to Protect Homeowner Privacy ]]], 
 
Here's the follow-through on your request to have the below  
(reference to 10/2006 PSI Indoor Air Quality Data) air quality data reviewed. 
It was reviewed by a senior member of the Agency for Toxic Substances Disease Registry/Centers for 
Disease Control (ATSDR/CDC). This was his conclusion concerning that data : 
 
"The levels of Total Organic Compounds as reported in the analytical 
data (the 2 homes) made available to ATSDR Emergency Response Team  
(ERT) did not present a public health threat.  In addition, the individual constituents contained 
within the Total Organic Compounds as reported in the analytical data 
made available to ATSDR ERT did not  present a public heath threat." 
 
The clean bill of health for the air quality on these two samples should help resolve  
your indoor air quality questions. 
 
I am still waiting on the air sample we pulled from your outdoor passive vapor extraction system exhaust. 
I should have those results in 2 weeks and will share them with you at that time. 
 
Thanks 
 
Leo Francendese 
On Scene Coordinator 
USEPA ERRB 
Region 4  
404 606 2223 
 


